
Summer Edition: June 2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
It’s summer break – hoping you have been able to get a chance to enjoy those handful of days with blue skies & warm 

sun!  I will be sending out the Wednesday Words 2 more times before the school year begins – mid-July and mid-

August.  You can find all our Newsletters on our website! 

 

We hope to be open and available on Tuesdays from 9:00-12:00 weekly 

 

 

“Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for he who promised is faithful. 24 And let us consider how we may 

spur one another on toward love and good deeds, 25 not giving up meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing, 

but encouraging one another—and all the more as you see the Day approaching.”      

   Hebrews 10:23-25 

 
Welcome to our new Administrative Assistant – Mrs. Dyona Robson (Dee-on-ah) – she will be starting 
in July!  We look forward to her joining our staff and being a part of the PCSNW community. For those 
who are wondering, Ms. Diana Lozovik will be working as a Teacher Aid and Mrs. Sarah Arps will be 
working as our Bookkeeper!  God is good! 
 
 

Our Yearbook Fundraiser is still open for any who might have 
forgotten to sign up and pay in advance.  We hope to get the yearbook 
to the printers in the next week.  If you forgot to pay or sign up & pay 
– please stop in the office between 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. on Friday, 
June 10, 2022! 

  
2022-2023 Calendar is available with some explanation – at this link or check out the update under 

Newsletters on the website: https://pcsnw.org/newsletters/   

 

Lost & Found items – last call before they are donated to a local 

charity.  Please call the office or email Scott before the end of June if 

one or more of these items are yours! 

 

Summer Projects are needing volunteers – can 

you help out? If you need to finish your Volunteer 

Hours for 2021-2022 or want to get a jump start 

on 2022-2023, we’d love to see some projects 

done throughout the summer as opposed to one 

day in mid-August.  Thanks to Mr. Jon Taylor for offering to coordinate this!   

Contact Scott via email  (svandenberg@pcsnw.org) or phone (360-318-1347) if you are able to help! 

 

Report Cards are being reviewed & ready to send out in the next few days – they will be 

put in snail mail unless you stop in or arrange pick-up.  Thanks for your patience and 

understanding!  
 

2022-2023 Tuition Payment and Volunteer Hours/Payment are due!  Please stop 

in the office during the summer office hours posted above.  Thank you! 

 
Our classes are filling up!  2 classes are full…if you haven’t finished your re-enrollment online & paid 

the registration fee – do secure your spot! 

https://providencechristianschool.hubbli.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/464/2022/05/2022-2023-Calendar-Update.pdf
https://pcsnw.org/newsletters/
mailto:svandenberg@pcsnw.org

